
 

 

 

URGENT UPDATE REGARDING YEAR 1 CLOSURE 

 

18th June 2021 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Children from Year 1 can end self-isolation with immediate effect. 

Year 1 will also reopen after the weekend on Monday 21st June. 

This is obviously great news, but we would like to sincerely apologise 

for the inconvenience and stress this has caused. 

There was a communication problem which led us to have to close. 

The member of the bubble has not received a positive result and 

therefore we can thankfully reopen.  

We look forward to seeing the children again on Monday. 

Yours Sincerely 

Mr David Potter 

 

 


